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3 September 2014

Mr Warwick Anderson
General Manager

Network Regulation Branch
Australian Energy Regulator
GPO Box 3131

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Anderson

Submission containing information not found in regulatory proposal

Thank you for your email of 28 August 2014 giving us the opportunity to respond to the
submission you received after the closing date for submissions (CONFIDENTIAL unnamed
submission.pdf), in relation to our subsequent regulatory proposal.

We have separately informed you that we do not object to publication of the submission. We can
confirm that it does contain material that was not in our regulatory proposal but we see it as
frivolous and vexatious.

In particular, the assertions and inferences being drawn in the submission are false. If the AER
decides to consider the submission, we would be happy to respond to any questions you may
have.

Please contact me should you have any queries in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

Michael Costello
Chief Executive Officer
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